
A word from Mrs Mitchell
Hello everyone
January is approaching its end and we have to say how it has flown by given the
sheer fullness and breadth of the curriculum offer this term. Children launched the
topic of 'Once Upon a Time' with a wonderful dress up launch day (and Mad Hatters
tea party) and have continued to learn with enthusiasm.

What do our pupils say about school?
I have spent a considerable amount of time gaining pupil voice over this term as it is
our young people who drive all we do at Leavening. It has been pleasing to hear
that all pupils feel safe and happy at school for the vast majority of the time and all
pupils have a trusted adult that they would speak to if they needed too. 
Other key positives are:
-A great enthusiasm for learning due to learning being interesting and engaging
-The vast majority of pupils accessing our extra curricular clubs or wanting to.
-Pupils feeling a sense of pride and achievement with their learning.
-Pupils feeling they are given lots of feedback about what they are doing well and
what they could do to improve further.
-Pupils feeling the relationships at Leavening are happy, respectful and fun.
Pupils would like more support in:
-Encouraging them to talk about their emotions and feelings each day
-The use of classroom displays in supporting their learning.

Miss Mitchelmore will be working with our Young leadership team this term, on
improving the recycling facilities at school so watch this space on how you can
support this. 

Thank you to the parents and family members who have volunteered to come into
school during aspire week and share your love and passion for a job or hobby you
have. There is still time to sign up for this ( it takes place during the week beginning
6th-9th February). 

Have a lovely weekend and we will look forward to the final 2 weeks of the spring 1
term.
My best wishes
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JANUARY 
Tuesday 31st 

Swimming gala (KS2)
FEBRUARY

Wednesday 1st 
Multi-skills event (KS1)

Monday 6th-Thursday 9th
Aspiration week

Monday 6th
Yorkshire Pudding Day!

Tuesday 7th
Safer Internet Day

Thursday 9th
Popup library at school 1pm

FOLS Valentines Disco 5.30pm
Friday 10th

Young Voices Concert
(Oak Trees class only)

Monday 13th-Friday 17th
 Half term week
Monday 20th

Love Your Pet Day
Oliver Hind (British paralympian athlete)

in school
Tuesday 21st 3.20pm 

E-Safety Parent Session held by police.
Childcare provided. Please let us know if

you are able to attend.
Thursday 23rd 

Popup library at school 1pm
Oak Trees STEM Challenge

 
MARCH

Thursday 2nd
World book day (Dress up as a book
character & bring in favourite book).

Monday 13th-Friday 17th
Science week

Wednesday 15th 
Bingo night -details to follow...!

Thursday 16th 
Popup library at school 1pm

Friday 17th
French Breakfast Café

Friday 24th
Fire safety day
Tuesday 28th 

Easter movie afternoon
Thursday 30th 

Non-uniform day
Popup library at school 1pm

Friday 31st 
Easter concert, crafts, FOLS cake-making

& egg-design competitions
Last day of term

 
APRIL

Tuesday 18th
Start of term

School Attendance
Last week our school attendance was 94.8% 

This is above the primary national average attendance of 94.5%  
 

Attendance this week so far: 92.9% 
Attendance this term so far:  93.3% 

 
We believe that regular attendance at school is key to enabling pupils to thrive

socially, emotionally and mentally as well as progress and enjoy learning.
See visit the school website for further information on attendance

and to view our attendance policy
 

Reminder: Children are NOT to bring any toys from home into school.
 

Together We Can

DIARY DATES

S i a n  M i t c h e l l

http://leavening.n-yorks.sch.uk/6631-2/
http://leavening.n-yorks.sch.uk/policies/


In DT, Oak Trees have been researching chair organisers to understand their purpose and
features. This will inform the designing and making process of their own chair organiser for

the classroom!
 

The first stage in the creation of Oak Trees' chair organisers in Design Technology - 
tie dyeing!

Oak Trees have been writing
nonsense poems. Year 3 and 4
have written theirs about the

classroom and Year 5 and 6
have based theirs on The

Jabberwocky by Lewis
Carroll.  

 
Conkers Class enjoyed being

their audience!

Recent highlights from Oak Trees class...



Over the last couple of weeks, Conkers children have enjoyed designing their puppets using
characters from 'The Gingerbread Man'. First of all, they drew their designs and labelled which

materials they would use. The following lesson, they used running stitch to sew the two pieces of
felt together, and then attached other decorative pieces in different ways. They can't wait to show

you their final design!

As part of our Science learning about Humans as animals, we worked collaboratively to
draw around a 'human' and to label the different body parts. We also had the challenge of

identifying the main organs and five senses. We did a fantastic job! 

Recent highlights from Conkers class...

This week, we have focused
on making sure that our

guinea pigs are having a lovely
time. We have ensured that
they receive lots of cuddles

(and spinach!) and have built
exciting obstacle courses for

their enjoyment!

Recent highlights
from Acorns class...



WORLD BOOK DAY: Thursday 2nd March
Children are invited to dress up as a book character

and bring in their favourite book on this day.

REMINDER: SCHOOL AND SEN PARENT/CARER SURVEYS
We are currently undertaking our bi-annual survey to help us understand your views about this school and your
child’s education. The last survey was only carried out in June 2022, but we feel we would like to capture your
current views, especially in light of us awaiting our next Ofsted Inspection. Leadership are keen to constantly

evaluate, reflect, celebrate and improve our school. Parent views and engagement is something we place high
emphasis on at Leavening.  The SEN survey is for parents of pupils with special educational needs

Please can any surveys that have not already been returned, be back to us by the end of the week. Thank you.

In Conkers we have been learning about special places for religious believers, in particular the church and
the mosque. Yesterday we visited Leavening Church to support our learning about all of the features in a

church. We discovered that Leavening Church used to be a school and so it does not have all the
traditional features of a church and we found it to be a modern church. We asked lots of interesting

questions to the lovely ladies who showed us around and thoroughly enjoyed our visit.

Conkers visit to Leavening Church

POP-UP LIBRARY VISIT
The children had a fantastic time when

the pop-up library came to visit this
afternoon. Children from all classes across

school were given the chance to explore
the wide range of books on offer. We can't
wait for the next return visit to change our
borrowed books when the library comes

back to school on Thursday 9th February.

Online safety parent workshop: Tuesday 21st February at 3.20pm
We would like to invite you to attend an E-Safety session for parents that we are holding in conjunction with the South

Ryedale Neighbourhood policing team.  Keeping our children safe online is a key priority in the area of safeguarding, one
which, I'm sure you would agree you can never know enough about. The speed of how things evolve and change online,

never ceases to amaze me and it is important to be fully aware of the dangers our children may face when accessing
technology online. There will be childcare available. We do hope you can attend and support this very valuable event.

 






